on our parish arrangements

We’re inviting you to help us shape future
electoral and governance arrangements
for parishes within North Herts.

This is your opportunity to suggest changes you would like to see in your area,
such as:

v the creation or naming of a parish

v the establishment of a separate parish from an existing parish

v alteration of parish boundaries

v abolition or dissolution of a parish

v changes to the number of councillors to be elected

v changes to the year when the ordinary election of parish councillors is held
v whether the parish should be divided into wards, or parish groupings

Just go to:
www.north-herts.gov.uk/consultations =15
or scan the QR code before the North

7 October 2024 to have your say. Herts
Thank you. Council




